
 
 

 

 

Cir No24/AJB/AY2021-22/OCTOBER       14th October 2021  

    

Subject:  Mid-Term Break for Students 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Greetings from Al Ain Juniors School! 

Please be informed that students from KG to Grade 12 are having their Mid Term Break holiday from 17th to 

21st October 2021 (Sunday to Thursday) as per the approved Academic Calendar for A.Y. 2021-2022.  

 

School will reopen for students who opted for the Face-to-Face mode and online classes for students who 

opted Distance Learning mode from Sunday, 24th October 2021 onwards.  

 

OFFICE TIMINGS: 

Date  Timing Note 

17th to 20th October 2021 8:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. Midterm break timing 

24th October 2021 onwards 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Regular office/admin timing 

 

VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE: 

 Primary - Grades 1 to 6 Secondary - Grade 7 to 12 

Day Wednesday Wednesday 

Date 20th October 2021 20th October 2021 

Time 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Venue MS Teams MS Teams 

  

How to attend the virtual Parent-Teacher open-house? 

 Class teachers will schedule a conference on your child's respective class team on the MS Teams 

platform.  

 Class teachers will inform the parents of their specified allotted time of conference through email.  

 Parents and their child will be joining the scheduled virtual conference. 

 The teacher will call on MS Teams according to the date and time assigned to you on this day.  

 
What will be shared during the open-house?  

 Review of FA1 results 

 A short survey to provide feedback and book a virtual meeting with HOD/Subject teacher, if you 

would like to meet the subject expert. 

 

Wishing all the students to have a refreshing, enjoyable, and safe time with their families and friends.  

 

Best Wishes, 

AJB School Administration 

 

 


